MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlotte City Council

FROM:

Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney

RE:

CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE:

May 9, 2019

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

- 1. Ordinance Regarding Crosswalks. The City Manager has contacted me regarding further information relating to what a city can do for signage as it relates to pedestrians in crosswalks. I am in the process of reviewing ordinances from the City of Ann Arbor and Traverse City. Based on those, it appears that I will be preparing an ordinance outside of the provisions of the Michigan Uniform Traffic Code and its required signage.
- 2. Ordinance Regarding Urination in Public. I will be conferring with the City Manager regarding the necessity of an ordinance being requested by the Chief of Police relating to problems with urination in public.

TMH:ddy